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Our Ref: 097/PSU/2025
Your Ref:
Date: 26t May 2025

RESCHEDULING OF THE 2N° PRE-INTERNSHIP/ELIGIBILITY EXAMINATION
2025

Following the general notice from the Ministry of Health regarding the
medical internship program for the Financial Year 2025/2026, please be
informed that the 2nd Pre-Internship/Eligibility Examination has been
rescheduled to Thursday, 19t June 2025.

Kindly take note of the updated key dates:

« Application Deadline: Wednesday, 11t June 2025
« Briefing & Collection of Invitation Letters: Tuesday, 17t June 2025

We urge all applicants to adhere strictly to the new timeline to ensure
smooth participation in the examination process.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.
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(With medicines We serve),
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Dr. Lutoti Stephen
Secretary, Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda
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